SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT – I (2019-2020) SWAMI NITYANAND INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, DANTA CLASSIVIT SUBJECT- MATHS MM: 60 TIME 1 TIME: 3 Hours

		Christofa	SOBJECT MATTIS	1.11.11.00	I ALLE IO ALOE	413
	1. (Choose the correct op				5
		(i) Product of two in		e sign is alwa c. 0	ys d. none of these	
		a. Negative	b. Positive	C. U	d. none of these	
il de la companya de		(ii) Subtract $\frac{1}{16}$ from				
E II THE LEE O II B A	27 28	a. $\frac{27}{80}$	$b.\frac{91}{60}$	$C.\frac{75}{95}$	$d.\frac{11}{69}$	
		(iii) The reciprocal	of $\left(\frac{3}{7} \div \frac{5}{11}\right) = \underline{\hspace{1cm}}$			
		a. $\frac{7}{3}$	$b.\frac{77}{88}$	$C.\frac{68}{77}$	$d \frac{68}{77}$	
		(iv) The value of 36	is		,	
		a. 739	b. 729	c. 749	d. 759	8
1.1.22		(v) The solution of e	quation 2x - 3 = 5	is		
saja - A	je	a. 1	b.4	c. 0	d4	
a do car	2 I	Estimate the results to	the nearest tens pl	ace:		2.
ENTER THE T	· ^ i	. 9,657 – 5,04,178 –	+9,00,987 + 7,413	ii. 7,6	609 × 127	· ·
(40)	3.1	Write 2.305:				2
	i	. In words	ii. In expanded for	m		
will the S	• 4. I	Rewrite the following	numbers by using c	ommas and w	rite in words using	g:- 3
La Cal	- 12.	(a) Indian system	(b) International sy	štem.		
0		. 1987096 ii.99			014019	
	. 5. F	ind the sum of numb	er proceeding and s	ucceeding 50	98.	3
not some	6. I	Find the largest 5- dig	it number that is div	visible by 98.	* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *	3
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	7. I	Find the sum of 4th mu	ltiple of 42 and the	9 th multiple o	f 59.	3
	8, I	By what number shou	$ld \frac{24}{25} be multiplied$	to get 3?	ν •	3
, dina e	9. 7	The cost of a ball is Rs.	$.7\frac{2}{3}$ and that of a ma	arble is Rs. $\frac{97}{12}$. Which costs now	and by
		how much?		19		3
	10.	Add the sum of 3.56	and 7.098 to the diff	ference of 8.9	7 and 1.35.	3
	11.	Find the mean propo	rtional to the numb	ers 30 and 27	70.	3
	12.	Given that HCF of tw	o numbers is 16 and	d their produc	ct is 9184, determir	ne the
		.CM.	740		201	3

LCM.

CLASS-VI	MI NITYANAND I SUBJEC	NTERNATION CT-SCIENC		SA-1	MM: 60
A : Choose the co	rrect option in	each of the	following-		6
(i) Ice melts at 0°	C water will fre	eeze at-			
(a) 0° C	(b) 5° C	(c) 50° C	199	(d) 100°	C []
(ii) Glucose and fr	uctose are-				
(a) Starches	(b) Fat	(c) Sugar	S	(d) None of	f these []
(iii) Identify the o	dd one –				
(a) Milk (b)	Oil (c)	Ink (d) Su	gar		[]
(iv) Which of the	following burn	fastest?			
(a) Cotton	(b) Paper	(c) Jute	(d) Polyeste	er	[]
(v) Which of the f	ollowing is an	alloy?			
(a) Iron (b)	Gold (c)	Copper	(d) Stainles:	s Steel	[]
(vi) In which of th	e following ch	anges are ne	ew substance	es formed ?	
(a) Melting	(b) Sublima	ition (c)	Dissolving	(d) Burning	g []
B: Match the foll	owing column	s A to colum	nns B.		4
A (Disease)		B (Deficienc	y of Vitamin)	
Scurvy		27 37 — 37	Α		
Night Blind	lness	-	В		
Rickets	061	- 1	С		
Beriberi		-	D		
C: Fill in the follo	wing blank spa	ace with cor	rect words.		6
(i) A	material break	s easily.			
(ii) The Gin was in	nvented in		•		
(iii) Mist is a		_ mixture.			
(iv) Many materia	als expand on	being			

(v) All living beings to external stimuli.
(vi) Tigers are consumers.
D: Answer the following questions in not more than 20 words. $2 \times 10 = 20$
(i) Name two scavengers.
(ii) What is a tap root?
(iii) Define the term excertion.
(iv) What are physical changes? Name any two.
(v) What is winnowing?:
(vi) Mention three uses of flax?
(vii) Name two soft and hard solids.
(viii) Why do we cook food?
(ix) What are atoms made of?
(x) What is matter?
E: Answer the following questions. $4 \times 6 = 24 \ (Any \ six)$
(i) What is the difference between vapours and gases?
(ii) What is balance diet? What should it contain?
(iii) What are the benefits of classification?
(iv) Describe spinning and weaving.
(v) How is common salt obtained from sea water?
(vi) Describe the experiment to show what happens when sugar is heated?
(vii) What is respiration?
(viii) How are camels adapted to cope with life in the desert?
(ix) What functions do the roots perform?

		SESSMENT -1 (20: ST MM: 60	19-20) TIME: 3 Hours
	CLASS- VI SUBJECT: S	ST MIMI: OO	TIME: 3 Hours
(A)	. Answer the following questi	ons:-	$2 \times 10 = 20$
	1. What is a satellite?		
	2. What are physical maps?		
	3. Define latitude and longitude	2.	
	4. Name the two motions of ear	rth.	
	5. Define prehistory.		
, z	6. Define Stone Age.		
5 * 1 9 80	7. In which country Meharanga	rh is situated?	
	8. Mention the two occupations	s of the people of the	Indus Valley.
	9. What do you mean by the ter	m diversity?	
9	10. Who are marginal farmers?		
(B)	Match the columns:-		10
	1. Tertiary Activity	a). Mining	80 °
	2. Rural Population	b). Doctor	
	3. Primary Activity	c). 72 %	
	4. Secondary Activity	d). 28 %	
	5. Urban Population	e) Manufacturing	
(C)	Fill in the blanks:-		5
	9		
1	 Manufacturing of cotton texti 	le is a activ	rity.
2	2. The pots of early man were n	nade from	_•
3	3. DuringAge man	used both stone and	copper tools.
4	ł. Fahien was a	traveller.	
	The earth has a	shane	

15	,	choose the correct	option from the	A, B, C, D.	5.	1//	
	1.	Which of the follow	ving is not made	to scale?			
		(a) Globe ((b) Map	(c) Plan	(d) S	Sketch	
	2.	Which major city is	s situated close to	o the standard	meridian	of India, the	e
		82°30` east?					
8 0		(a) Delhi (b) Bombay	(c) Kolkata	(d) A	llahabad	
	3.	The axis of the eart	h is tilted at an a	ngle of		e.	
		(a) $66\frac{1}{2}$	b) $67\frac{1}{2}$ (c) 68	$3\frac{1}{2}$ (d	.) 69 ¹ / ₂		
ni.	4.	There are	Vedas.				
		(a) 2 (b) 3	(c) 4	(d) 5			
	5.	was the fir	rst metal is used	by man.			
		(a) Iron (b) Cop	per (c) Bronze	(d) Steel			
	6.	Mehrgarh is a	si	te.			
		(a)Neolithic (l	b) Megalithic	(c) Paled	olithic	(d)	
		Modern					
	7.	Agriculture is	activ	rity.			
		(a) Primary (l	o) Secondary	(c) Tertiary			
Œ) Δ1	nswer the question				0 (10	
(11)						3×6=18	
		State any four featu					
		What are the Major					
		Describe the legacy			alley civi	lization.	
		State any four featur		0			
	5.	Explain the basic ca	tegories of Maps	•			
	6.	Give the properties	of parallels of lat	itude.			

Dymmatine Assessment -1 2019-20 mm. 60 Subject - Sankait class- VI Timing-3 Hes. 1. वकस्य मित्रं कः आसीत् ? कि) गंजः ख) सिंहः वा) भूगालः 2. 'वृक्षाः' इत्यत्र को वचना ? (क) एकवन्पन (ख) दिवन्पन (ग) बहुवन्पन उ. रवेलिवयन्तिं इत्यतः कः लकार (क) लट् (ख) ल्ट्र (ग) लड्ड. 4. उत्तम पुरुष बहुव-पनस्य रूप किमिस्त्र क) अहम (ख) त्वम् (ग) वयम् (छा) यूयम् 5. 'गम' धातोः लट लकार उत्तम पुरुष, बहुवन्वनस्य रूपं किमस्ति? कि) गमिष्यन्ति (ख) गमिष्यसि (म) गमिष्यय (ख) गमिष्यामः 6. पदानां वर्णविच्छोदं प्रदर्शयत -गायन्त, सीट्यात, कुञ्चिका, मापिका 7. अपनी पार्य- पुस्तक में से कोई दो श्लीक लिखिए जो इस 8. मञ्जूषातः पदानि चित्वा रिकतस्थानानि पुरथत -[बद्गीपसागरः, प्रायदीपः, पर्यटमाय, कीडा, सङ्गमः] (i) केन्याकुमारी तटे त्रयाणां सागराणां ---- अवीते (ग) भारतदेश: ---- इति कथ्यते। (iii) जनाः समुद्रतरं -- अगगन्छन्ति। (iv) वालेश्यः ---- भीयते । (४) भारतस्य पूर्व दिशायां --- अस्ति । 9. हिन्दी अनुवाद की जिए -प्रियवाक्य प्रदानेन सर्वे तुव्यन्ति जनतवः। तरमात प्रियं ही वकतट्यं वन्पने का दिरिद्वता ।। 3-12/91 गन्छन् पिपीलको याति योजनानां शतान्यपि। अगरदान वैन तेयोडिप पदमेकं न गरदाति॥ 10. प्रश्मानामुत्तराणि एकपदेन लिखत -(क) वृक्षा: किं र-चयन्ति ? (ख) विह्या: कुत्र आसीमा: ? (ग) कौतुकेन वृक्षाः कि पश्यन्ति ? (ध) पिककाकयों: भेद: कदा भवति? 11. अधोलिखितानां प्रश्नानाम् उत्तरं लिखत -(क) जक: भूगालाय भोजने किम अयरधात ? (ख) कोन्चितरः केभ्यः ज्ञायते ? (ग) भारतस्य दीर्घतमः समुद्रतरः कः ? (घा) अरमानिः कि वकतत्यम ?

12. यथायोग्यं योजयत -समुद्रतरः N101121 पोषणाय क्रीड भवाम yang 1121 द्रवधाम पयटनाय दीपकः विद्या खेलनाय 13. अधी लिखितानां विलोभपदानि लिखत -सायम्, दुर्धवहारः, सुखदम्, असमर्थः 14 गृहे आवश्यक कार्यार्थ दिनद्वयस्य अवकाशाय दिनस्वकीयस्य प्रद्यानाह्याप्कस्य कृते प्रार्थना - पत्रम् संस्कृत भाषायां नेखनीयम्। 15. ग्रम धातो लुटलकारस्य रूपं लिखत -16. निर्देशानुसारं परिवर्तनं कुरुत -(1) अहं की डामि। (बहुवचने) (ii) त्वं पर्वास । (बहुन-यने) (गा) युना गन्ध्यः। (यमन्यन) (iv) मधूर: नृत्यति। (बहुव-पर्ने) 17. मञ्जूषातः समुचित पदानि चित्वा कथां पुरयत -[मनोरथी:, पिपासित:, उपायम, स्वल्पम, पाषाणस्य, कार्याणि, उपरि, सन्तुष्टः, पातुम, इतस्ततः, कुत्रापि] रकदा रकः काकः --- अगसीत् । सः जलं पातुम -- अभूमत् । परं ---- जलं न प्राप्नोत । अन्ते सः एकं घटम् अपश्यत् । घटेः ---- जलम् आसीत्। अतः सः जलम् ---- असमर्थः अन्भवत्। सः रकम् ---- अचिन्तयत् । सः --- खण्डानि दाटे अक्षिपत् । स्वं क्रमेण धरस्य जलाम---- आगान्छत् काकः जलं पीत्वा --- अत्यवत परिश्रामेण स्व ---- सिंह यन्ति न तु ----

SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT -1 (2019-20) TIME: 3 Hours SUBJECT: G.K. **CLASS- VI** MM: 80 O: 1 Answer the following questions: 2×20 a) Who is the President of India? b) Who is the Home Minister of India? c) Who is known as "The Father of Yoga"? d) Who is known as "The Father of Medicine"? e) Who wrote "Sidhant Siromani"? f) When was the first rail started in India? g) Which is the largest water fall in the world? h) Which is the highest Indian civilian award? i) Who was the first person to receive a Nobel Prize? j) Who was the first Indian to get Bharat Ratna? k) Which is the largest lake in the world? 1) Who was the first person (Indian) to climb Mount Everest? m) Who is the author of "Gulliver's Travels"? n) Who was the first Indian to win an Oscar award? o) By which rivers has been formed the world's largest delta? p) Who is the writer of "My experiment with truth? q) On which river the Bhakra Dam formed? r) Which is the national flower of Japan? s) What is the real name of Munshi Premchand? t) Who wrote the stories Parinita and Devdas? Q: 2 Answer the following questions: 3×5 a) Name the three computers. b) Which country is known as "The land of Thunderbolt"? c) Name the three books written by APJ Abdul Kalam? d) What kind of languages are spoken in Africa? e) Which are railway tunnels that pass under the sea? Q: 3 Answer the following questions:-5×5 a) Which is the longest railway platform in the world? b) Name the three bird sanctuaries? c) What do you mean by Acronyms? d) Write the full forms: (i) DOS (ii) VAT (iii) INSAT (iv) NATO (v) ROM e) Fill in the blanks:hosted the first FIFA world cup. (Brazil, Uruguay) i. The first trophy was called the _____.(Jules Rimet, FIFA world cup) ii. The golden ball is given to the_____.(best player, top goal scorer) iii. The golden boot is given to the _____. (best player, top goal scorer) iv. Malayalam is spoken in ______. (Assam, Kerala) V.

SWAMI NITYANAND INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY
CLASS-VI SUB-COMPUTER
A. Tick the correct option.
1. The supercomputer built in 1976 can be termed
SUMMITIVE ASSESSMENT-I CLASS-VI A. Tick the correct option. 1. The supercomputer built in 1976 can be termed as the roodd's first successful supercomputer.
(a) Faram 8000 (C)d fray -1
The state of the s
a light colour & light crystal c, liquid crystal
3. Alphenumeric codes used inlanguage are called mnemonics.
The headen and looke at this
(a) high level (b) Assembly (c) machine the header and footer option are available under
(a) Home b, Review (C) Insert
5' Press - function key to run a presentation from
beginning.
S. Press — function key to run a presentation from (G) F2 (C) F3
B. Write one word for the following sentences. 1. Device used to process the bank cheques. 2. These can have the storage capacities of the order. of ITB.
2: There used to process the bank cheques.
of TTB
of ITB.
41 A by pagiam translator and the hardware,
Si Icon displayed on the task has los open hungares
3. Link between the user and the hardware, 4. A program translator. 5. Icons displayed on the task bar for open programs
6. Place to hold several related files. 7. To change a given word at multiple places. 8. Creating letters for multiple recipients. 9. Slice show containing pictures taken by you. 10. Animation effect used to make objects appear in C. Write full form of the lollows:
7. To change a several related files.
8. Creating lotters low word at multiple places.
9. Slicle shows and multiple recipients,
10. Animation 10 Maining pictures taken h
a stide effect used to make chiect
C. Write 1,00 100
in MICR form of the followings.
C. Write full form of the followings;— (i) MICR (ii) USB (iii) HDMI
LIPKIIN
CUBASIC

D. Answer the following questions in delail.

3. What do you mean by slide transition?

2. How is power point to useful?

3. What is the use of header and footer?

4. What is the use of mail merge option under the ms-word.

5. What are wild cards?

6. What is the use of the interpreter?

7. What is the use of the interpreter?

8. State the difference between a supercomputer and a mainframe computer?

9. What do you mean by a GWERTY key board?

10. State the differents both a GWERTY key board?

available with their capacities.

SWAMI NITYANAND INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, DANTA

SA - 1 (2019 - 20)Sub -HINDI M.M. - 60Class - 6th निर्देश – नीचे दिये गये प्रश्नों में से अ, ब, स, द छांटकर सही का निशान लगाइये-नागराजन का एलबम नागराजन के लिए किसने भेजा था? नाना जी ने मामा जी ने (स) दादा जी ने (द) चाचा जी ने (ब) (31) छोटू का परिवार कहाँ रहता था? (द) यम ग्रह पर बुध ग्रह पर मंगल ग्रह पर (स) (अ) (ब) शुक्र ग्रह पर अन्न, नदी और विजन से किसको प्यार है? कोयल की चिड़िया की (द) (अ) तोता की (ब) कबूतर की (स) संज्ञा के भेद होते है? (द) (ब) तीन (स) दो छ: (अ) चार उपसर्ग मूल शब्दों में लगते है? मध्य में (द) कहीं नही प्रारंभ में (ब) अंत में (स) (अ) निम्नलिखित पर्यायवाची शब्दों को मिलान कीजिए-प्र. 2 रजनी दिन लोचन आग ऑख वासर पावक रात रिक्त स्थानों की पूर्ति कीजिए- (सभ्य, अंगीठी, गंगाधर राव, केशव व श्यामा) Я. 3 राजप्पा ने नागराजन का टिकट-अलबममें डाल दिया। आदमी अपने विचार और अपने हिसाब-किताब को लिखकर रखने लगा। तब से मानव को कहा जाने लगा। लक्ष्मीबाई के पति का नामथा। नादान दोस्त के थे। नीचे लिखी गई पंक्तियों में सही के सामने सही व गलत के सामने गलत का निशान लगाइये-

1 विशेषण के पांच भेद होते है।

- 2 संज्ञा के स्थान पर प्रयुक्त किए जाने वाले शब्दों को सर्वनाम कहते है।
- 3 'चिड़िया' शब्द बहुवचन है।
- 4 काल के चार भेद होते है।

प्र. 5 लघुतरात्मक प्रश्न–

1	लेखिका बचपन में इतवार की सुबह क्या—क्या काम करता था?	2
2	संज्ञा की परिभाषा लिखिए व उसके भेद उदाहरण सहित लिखो।	3
3	विलोम शब्द लिखिए— (1) आदर (2) गुण (3) अंदर (4) कठोर	2
4	नागराजन का टिकट-अलबम ॲगीठी में किसने डाला?	3
5	मॉ मोहन के ऐसे-ऐसे कहने पर क्यों घबरा रही थी?	3
6	लेखक ने राजप्पा के टिकट इकट्ठा करने की तुलना मधुमक्खी से क्यों की?	3
7	अक्षरों के ज्ञान से पहले मनुष्य अपनी बात को दूर-दराज के इलाकों तक पहुँचाने के लिए किन-किन माध्यमे	ां क
	सहारा लेता था?	C
8	पर्यायवाची लिखो -	3
9	(i) वृक्ष (ii) पुष्प (iii) दिन (iv) आकाश प्यासा कौआ पर एक कहानी लिखो।	4
10	''जिसका काम उसी को साजै'' अथवा ''जैसी करनी वैसी भरनी'' कहानी अपने शब्दों में लिखो।	6
11	प्रधानाचार्य को जरुरी कार्य हेतु दो दिन का अवकाश चाहने हेतु प्रार्थना-पत्र लिखिए।	6
	''रंगो का त्योंहार'' अथवा ''हमारा विद्यालय'' पर निबंध लिखिए।	6

SWAMI NITYANAND INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, DANTA SIKAR SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT-I (2019-20)

CLASS VI SUBJECT ENGLISH

TIME 2hr

MM.60

HANDWRITING

5

Write the following passage neatly in cursive writing

A smile is one of the most basic, biologically uniform expressions of all humans. We're born to do it. Smiles are cross-cultural and have the same meaning in different societies. 3-D ultrasound technology shows that developing babies appear to smile even in the womb.

READING

I) Read the following passage and choose the correct answer:

10

Butterflies are some of the most interesting insects on the planet Earth. There are more than seventeen thousand different kinds of butterflies! Butterflies come in all shapes and sizes.

Butterflies go through four main stages of life. The first stage is the egg stage followed by the larva stage. As a larva, or caterpillar, the future butterfly ears as much as possible. As it grows, it sheds its outer skin, or exoskeleton. This may happen four or five times. After a few weeks, the caterpillar enters the next stage of its life, the chrysalis stage. In the chrysalis, the caterpillar will liquify into a soup of living cells. Then, it will reorganize into a butterfly and the metamorphosis is complete. In later pants of the chrysalis stage, you can see the forming butterfly through the chrysalis. When the butterfly emerges from the chrysalis, it pumps its wings to send blood through them so that it can fly. Most butterflies only live a couple of weeks, just enough time to drink flower nectar and to mate. Some, like the Monarch Butterfly, however, may live many months.

1. Which is true?

- A. There is only one kind of butterfly in the world.
- B. There are about a thousand different kinds of butterflies in the world.
- C. There are more than a thousand different kinds of butterflies in the world.
- D. There are less than a thousand different kinds of butterflies in the world.
- 2. In what stage does the metamorphosis happen?
 - A. Egg
- B. Chrysalis
- C. Butterfly
- D. caterpillar

- 3. Why does the butterfly shed its skin?
 - A. To defend itself against predators
- C. It is hungry

B. The butterfly is coming.

- D. It is growing
- 4. Tick ALL of the things that a butterfly does.
 - A. goes through metamorphosis
- B. mates
- C. drinks nector from flowers
- D. sheds its skin

			3.	- / /
5	. What is the third stage of li	fe for a butterfly?	•	
	A. Butterfly	В едд		
	C. chrysalis	D. larva		
6	. What is the second stage of	life for a butterfly	/?	
	A. Larva	B. chryso	dis	
	C. Egg	D. butte	rfly	*
. 7	. How many stages of life doe:	s a butterfly go thr	rough?	
	A. One B. Two	C. Three	D. Fo	ur
8	. Which of the following is NC	OT true?		(4)
	 The butterfly may she 			
	B. Butterflies must wait		nto their wings l	oefore flying.
	C. Most butterflies live			
	D. Caterpillars turn into	a liquid in the chry	salis	va *
9.	Pick up the opposite of " sai	me " from the passo	e	
10	D. Pick out a <u>compound word</u> fro	om the passage		
Sp. 6	D D 141 CH :			
1.	 Read the following passag 	e and choose the	correct answer	10
In the neight village them Rip we time.	years ago, at the foothills of the village lived a simple, good-nation, ready to help anyone. Even shouted with joy whenever to fly kites and shoot marbles as that he was very lazy. He do his fences were falling to pied. Rip's constant companion was into the forest with his dog.	atured fellow name eryone in the villag hey saw him becaus s, and told them lon id no work on his ov ces. His cow was go	d Rip Van Winkle liked him. The se he played wit se stories. The own farm and justing astray. Wee	e. He was a kind children of the h them, he taught nly problem with tidled away his ds grew on his
1.	This story is about	We II		
2	A. villagers B. Rip V	an Winkle C,	Wolf D. Mo	untain
۷.	Kaatskill is a	CII C	44 J Cl-:	1.3
2	A. Mountain B. \		Man d. Chi	ıa
٥.	Tick ALL of the qualities that	· ·	N. 111	Četi
1	A. good -natured B. L Two games mentioned in the	•	D. Hara wor	King
٦.				
	A. Shooting & mountain climbB. Shooting marbles & flying			
	C. Shooting marbles & mount			
5	Who shouted with joy whene	-		
٥.	ov as commercial to the control of t	A S COLUMN	Children	D. Maiabhauna
6	The only problem with Rip wa	-	omidi en	D. Neighbours
0.	A. helpful B. lazy		d D. kin	d
7	grew on F		G D. KIII	
• •	A. rice B. Corn		s D. tre	es
	to the second se	100 CO 10		som a sommalfal

	8.	Rip's const	ant companion wa	as .				
		A. his dog,	named Wolf	B. V	/illagers	C. Childre	n I	D. His wife
	9.	Companion n	neans				7	
		A. dog	B. strang	er	C. Partner	D. \	/illagers	
	10	. To avoid wo	rk, Rip would wa	lk away	into the fores	t with		
a		A. Villagers	В.	Dog	C. Children	D. N	Veighbour	S
3.	An	swer the fo	llowing questions	. (an	y nine)			2 x 9= 18
		I.	How did Ray cor	mmunic	ate with him?			
		II.	Why was the ne	_		he palace?		
		III.	What did the in	on ches	t contain?			
w (j		IV.	Who visited the			•		
		٧.	What was the f	armer's	comments on l	nis wife's fe	ears?	
		VI.	What did the se	econd b	ird say to him?			
		VII.	Why did the lit					
		VIII.	Why did he ser					
		IX.	How did Taro's			ness after o	drinking so	ake?
		X.	Why did the En	•				
4.	F	ill in the bla	nks with words	from th	ne box.			3

California Maria							
Lonely,	little ,	hard,	young,	thoughtful,	delicious,	beautiful	
A	woodcutt	er lived o	n a	hillside. He	was a	son who	
worked	but ear	ned	money. C	ne day he saw	/ αv	vaterfall hidde	2n
behind a ro	ck. He taste	d the wa	ter and foun	d it.			
5. Change	the followin	g mascul	ine gender i	n feminine ge	nder.	2	2.5
1. Lion 2.	Tiger 3. P	rince 4	. King 5.	Boy			
6. Give th	e plural to	the follo	wing nouns.			2	2.5
1. Bee 2	2. Box 3.	Calf 4.	Tooth 5.	Girl			
7. Write a	story on the	ne follow	ing one topi	c that given	below.	4	}
Thirsty Cr	row And	A fox	And A Crow				
8. Write	an essay on	the follo	owing topic.			4	ŀ
	Morning W	/alk					
	And	ď					
4	My Good	Friend					
9. Write	an Applicati	on to you	ur school pr	incipal to gra	nt leave for	two days due	to
an urgent v	work at you	r home.	(47)			4	1
1783							